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        SCHOOL PICTURES 

If you paid for school pictures, your child will receive their pictures inside their 
Tuesday Folder tomorrow. 

 

 
BRRR, THE COLD WEATHER IS HERE!!! 

Winter is quickly approaching, and the temperature is dropping.  Students will still go 
outside for recess, unless the temperature drops 40 degrees or below. Please make sure 
your child wears a HEAVY WEIGHT coat to school.  Students are not allowed to wear 
HEAVY WEIGHT coats inside the school building but will need a HEAVY WEIGHT coat 
for recess.  Students are allowed to wear LIGHT WEIGHT jackets/sweaters inside the 
school building if it is uniform color without any logos or prints on it.  

PTA SNEAKERS FUNDRAISER      

Hello Peabody Families & Staff, 
• Got Sneakers you don't need anymore??  We can use them to raise funds for 

the Peabody PTA! 

• Take a look around your closets and see what you can clean out, to help your 
school PTA.  Fundraiser/collection of sneakers will run through at least 
December 1st.   Kids sizes, adult sizes, any and all are welcome!  Sneakers only 
though, no other shoe types please. 

• The Sneaker Donation Box is located outside the main office. 
 

                               IMPORTANT DATES   
Spelling Bee (For grades 3rd-5th only)  Friday, December 13th @ 1:30 P.M. 

Winter Holiday Program    Tuesday, December 17th @ 5:00 P.M. 

PTA Meeting      Thursday, December 19th @ 5:30 P.M. 

Winter Break      December 23rd -January 3rd  

Students Return to School    Monday, January 6th  


